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Laptops stolen from house

	Caledon OPP?reports two laptop computers were reported stolen June 6 after a home on Hilltop Drive in Caledon East was entered.

Police report the incident took place sometime between 5 p.m. and midnight. Those responsible apparently got in through an

unlocked door and stole a Hewlett Packard laptop and an Apple Mac Pro laptop.

Anyone with information on this incident is asked to contact police at 905-584-2241 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477).
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